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Date:  April 4, 2016 
 
To:  Honorable Mayor and City Council Members 
 
Through: Bryant Powell, City Manager 

Giao Pham, Public Works Director 
 

From:  Shane Kiesow, Public Works Manager 
 
Subject: Town of Superior IGA for Transfer of Vehicles and Equipment 
 
 
Within the last few years the city has acquired two armored vehicles for the addition to the fleet 
assigned to the Police Department Patrol Division – S.W.A.T.  These two vehicles are a civilian 
armored car recently acquired through the City of Mesa and a Mine Resistant Ambush 
Protected (MRAP) military vehicle acquired from military surplus in 2013.  With the inclusion of 
these two vehicles, Public Works Fleet Division and the Police Department Patrol Division 
S.W.A.T. now look to surplus an older civilian armored car, unit #20-324, and one of its two 
military Humvees, unit #20-250, no longer deemed necessary to keep within the city’s fleet.  The 
Town of Superior has shown interest in these surplus vehicles.  The attached IGA for your 
consideration would allow for the transfer of these law enforcement surplus vehicles to the Town 
of Superior.   
 
City staff looks forward to a discussion with City Council on the enclosed IGA and 
accompanying resolution before being brought forward for permission to have the mayor sign 
into the IGA with the Town of Superior as a planned item for action at the May 3rd City Council 
regular session.   
 
 
 
 
 
 
 


